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 Objection

Comments I strongly object to these proposals for the following reasons: 
 
The proposed development would cause immense damage to this peaceful rural site. The felling of 
woodland would cause severe  loss and disturbance of wildlife habitat including home to some rare 
and threated species. 
There would be a great deal of disruption caused during construction of the site and also during the 
proposed operation term of 30 years. The increased HGV movements will have a long term negative 
impact on the area. This is likely to greatly increase the noise and disturbance along  the proposed 
approach route to the site and raise safety concerns. 
The actual operation at the site will entail a high level of noise and disturbance from machinery and 
earth moving equipment. There is a proposal for a large industrial building, causing some light 
pollution  in an natural area with no other construction.   
 
This planned operation will have a long term detrimental  impact on the area. It will change the 
peaceful rural natural area and ancient woodland, wildlife could be lost forever and is totally unsuited 
to this location.    
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